ISSUED: October 5, 2015

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON
UG 288
In the Matter of NOTICE
OF CANCELLATION
AVISTA CORPORATION, dba OF
AVISTA UTILITIES, COMMISSION WORKSHOP
Request for a General Rate Revision.

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the
Commission workshop scheduled for October 20, 2015, in these proceedings.

Dated this 5™ day of October, 2015, at Salem, Oregon.

Susan K. Ackerman John Savage Stephen M. Bloom

Chair Commissioner Commissioner



